
 
March 10, 2014 
        113 New Island Ave. 
        Peaks Island, ME 04108 
        (207)766-5879 
        fsisland@aol.com 
 
RE: Complaint of Telemarketing/Computer Fraud 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
In October and December 2013 I paid about $1,433 for what soon became evident as a completely 
bogus and fraudulent deal. While extremely embarrassed by my stupidity in having been taken by this, 
the continued and persistent phone calls from the perpetrators of this and concern for their apparent 
ability to further victimize me and others has prompted me to document and distribute the following 
and attached information. 
 
I'm asking that you forward it to whomever may have an interest in curtailing their efforts, and/or to 
review it for any information that may be helpful in doing so. I will gladly provide any other 
information or access that I can to assist, and certainly authorize any legal actions that may be possible 
against them. I will gladly provide information to anyone you'd refer to me. 
 
Of course I realize that any chance of financial recovery is near zero. But in typical victim fashion I am 
66 years old, living on social security, no computer whiz, and am amazed at the brazen gall of these 
lying thieves. So I appreciate anything you might do to put an end to their dirty business. Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Frank Schiller 
 
attach: Chronology of fraud and computer page prints 
 
Distribution:  Portland ME Police Department 
  Maine Attorney General 
  Maine State Police Computer Crimes Unit 
  Federal Trade Commission 
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